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6 September 2017 
  
  

Mountfield  Group Plc ("Group") 
And its subsidiary Mountfield Building Group Limited ("MBG" and "the Company") 

  
Award of £750,000 of contracts to MBG from a leading client. 

  
  
The Directors of the Group are delighted to announce that MBG has been awarded contracts to the 
value of £750,000 to undertake the upgrading of services with associated architectural works to three 
sites in the South of England for a leading UK telecoms provider and long standing client of the 
Company. 
  
The works will commence in September 2017 and are due to be completed by January 2018. 
  
Graham Read, MBG's MD said: 
  
"We are delighted to have secured these contracts which are the start of the client's project that 
involves upgrade works at several of their network sites around the UK. We are currently in 
discussion with the client regarding similar schemes at other of their selected sites" 
 


